
We Accomplish More with                           
Less, Saving Both Time &   Money

Don’t Break 
the Bank!

Win-Win
Did you know that 2-5% of overall bill 
volume represents 50% of your spend? 
With the landscaping surrounding bill 
review always changing, various  
formulas and fee-affecting rules,  
calculating reimbursement can be a 
daunting task. MCIReview will always 
calculate the correct reimbursement, 
saving you time and money. 

Modular Design
MCIReview’s modular design allows for 
flexibility in delivery, deployment and 
product offerings, while ensuring  
isolation of functionality and data and 
providing greater security.  

Large Bill Plan
Having a team of cost-containment  
professionals is essential when it comes 
to handing your highest expenditure, 
large medical bills. It is important to 
have a plan before the bill is created. 
Our dedicated team will review all  
available resources to ensure that the 
bill is paid appropriately  
including: 
• Finding the fraud and abuse with   	
  large bill audit
• Negotiating with expertise on your 		
  side 
• Taking control of your largest  
  expenditure 
• Being able to handle complex, 		
  non-subscriber, hospital and  
  out-of-network bills

Call Now:
804-344-0009 

x 309
www.mcinnovations.cominfo@mcinnovations.com

Take the Guess Work 
Out of Workers’  

Compensation Bills

Info@mcinnovations.com


